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7 September 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian 
 

We’re aware of concerns regarding a confirmed case of COVID-19 at St Martin’s School. Advice 
has been given on self-isolation. 
 
We’re working closely with the NHS Test, Trace and Protect (TTP) team and Environmental Health 
based in Caerphilly Council to ensure all appropriate measures are in place to protect pupils, staff 
and the wider community. 
 
The school remains open and it is not necessary for any other child to self-isolate, stay away from 
school or to be tested, unless advised to by a TTP team or they develop symptoms of Covid-19. 
 
Further updates to follow here. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr L Jarvis 
Headteacher 
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